
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
August 23, 2023 

 

  

WITH HEARTFELT CONDOLENCES 
 

Our Villa neighbor  
CHRIS SARDINAS 

482 Pendleton Place  
passed away on Friday, August 18th. 

Chris is the beloved son of Villa neighbor 
JOSEPHINE SARDINAS 

 
Messages of sympathy may be sent to Josie at her home 

809 Bayport Circle. 
 

A Memorial Service for CHRIS will be held  
Friday, August 25th 

10:00 am 
at Epiphany Cathedral.  

 

   

 

 

 


